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I strongly oppose house bill 3075. This is absolutely ridiculous and a money grab 

governmental overreach. FFL's already have to be federally licensed and licensed 

through the ATF. Adding another money gate is just another way of trying to control 

people's gun rights and put small businesses out of business. Oregon cannot 

financially support this bill, the proper resources are not in place.  

 

Amanda Harding 

Gun Owner and Veteran  


